

## OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Keʻena O Ka Meia COUNTY OF MAUI – Kalana O Maui

March 30, 2016

MANAGING DIRECTOR

OFFI

KEITH A. REGAN

Honorable Alan M. Arakawa Mayor, County of Maui 200 South High Street Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

For Transmittal to:

Honorable G. Riki Hokama Chair, Budget and Finance Committee Maui County Council 200 South High Street Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair Hokama:

SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR ("FY") 2017 BUDGET (BD-5) (BF-1)

The Budget Office is in receipt of your letter dated March 28, 2016 requesting a maintenance log for each equipment or vehicle proposed for each department, including those listed under Countywide Equipment (CBS-1218, page 768 of the Mayor's Budget Proposal), for FY 2017.

Please be aware that the information you are requesting requires research. Although the department is happy to accommodate your request, it will require additional time to complete.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at Ext. 7212.

Sincerely,

SANANDA K. BA Budget Director

cc: Mayor Alan M. Arakawa